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1st May 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
YEAR 4 TO THE ROMAN BATHS, BATH. 

 
As part of the topic on Romans this term, Year 4 will be travelling to Bath to 
visit the Roman Baths on Monday 16th June 2025.   
They will travel down on a private hire coach. All children need to be in school 
for 7.30am to leave for 8.00am. Year 4 will return from Bath approximately at 
5.00pm. (please note the early and late finish.) 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water 
unless your child is receiving free school meals.  
 
School uniform is to be worn. 
If your child has asthma/allergy, please ensure they have an 
inhaler/medication in school otherwise they WILL NOT be able to go on the 
visit (please check the date on the inhaler/medication.) 
 
The cost for this visit is £25.16 per child to cover the admission and transport. 
Payment for this visit must be made online. You may pay this in instalments, 
therefore contact the office. 
Please visit our website or the school office for details how to do this. If 
insufficient funds are collected, then the visit will be cancelled. 
Please make your payment by Monday 9th June 2025. 
 
Should you have any concerns or queries about the visit please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss A Wright 
Educational Visits Coordinator. 
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